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US 89 Closed South of Page Due to Landslide
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OPEN: US 89A, STATE ROUTE 98, US 160
On Feb. 20, 2013, a landslide ripped through a section of US 89 along a mountain slope 
about 25 miles south of Page, buckling more than 150 feet of the roadway and tearing 
the pavement up in six-foot-high sections.
The significant roadway damage forced the Arizona Department of Transportation to 
immediately close a 23-mile-long stretch of the highway (at mileposts 523-546) between  
the US 89A junction near Bitter Springs to the State Route 98 junction near Page. There 
is no timetable for reopening the highway; however, ADOT is working to ensure the 
stability of the slope and restore this important travel route as soon as safely possible. 
The closure affects only the designated section of US 89. All other roadways on the state 
highway system are operating under normal conditions.

US 89 DETOUR INFORMATION
US 89 is closed between the junction with US 89A and the SR 98 junction in Page.  
US 89A, US 160 and SR 98 are open for alternative travel routes. 

ADOT is dedicated to 
providing the most current 
information available.  
For project information, 
photos and videos, and  
to sign up to receive 
updates, visit the  
US 89 website at:  
azdot.gov/us89

HAVE A QUESTION?  
Ask us at:
twitter.com/ArizonaDOT
facebook.com/azdot  
projects@azdot.gov
855.712.8530

ADOT inspects damaged US 89 immediately 
after landslide damage reported. Feb. 20, 2013

Scan the QR code  
to watch a video  
explaining the damage.


